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Mr Ken Ross 
General Manager 
Wentworth Shire Council 
PO Box 81 
WENTWORTH NSW 2648 
 
 
Attention: Ms Michele Bos, Strategic Development Officer 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ross 
 
Wentworth Local Environmental Plan 2011 (Amendment No 10) 
 
I refer to the proposal to amend Wentworth Local Environmental Plan 2011 to rezone 
open space, public reserves and public parks to zone RE1 Public Recreation, RE2 
Private Recreation or SP2 Infrastructure and remove the minimum lot size map for 
the subject lots in the Wentworth Local Environmental Plan 2011. 
 
I am pleased to advise that as the Minister for Planning and Public Space’s delegate, 
I have made the plan under section 3.36(2)(a) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979, and under section 3.24(5) it will take effect when published on 
the NSW Legislation website. 
 
Should you have any enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Ms Jenna 
McNabb from the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, Western 
Region office, to assist you. Ms McNabb can be contacted on 5852 6800. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  7.7.20 
 
Damien Pfeiffer 
Director, Western Region 
Local and Regional Planning 
 
 


